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February 28, 2024

Thank you for purchasing a license or registration to perform work in the State of Idaho for
Idahoans.

The Idaho Division of Occupational and Professional Licenses (DOPL) has partnered with FAST
Enterprises LLC to develop a comprehensive system for licensing, registration, certification and
permitting. This state-of-the-art system, set to launch on July 1, 2024, will revolutionize
customer service. The new system will replace the existing legacy licensing systems currently
being used for these services.

Here are just a few of the improvements that you can expect with this new system:

e Applications for licenses, registrations, certifications, and permits can be made on-line.
This will streamline the process of reviewing applications and providing final
determinations on the applications faster.

e You can view your license online.

e You can print your license, registration, certification, or permit from home.

e Communication from DOPL on upcoming renewals will be based on your preference.
You may receive a physical mailed notification, or an email notification or a text
message.

e You will be able to create an on-line profile to upload documents needed for your
application or renewal.

DOPL will continue to provide you with updates on the progress of the new system and steps
you can take to assist us with making sure the transition goes as smoothly as possible.

Sincerely,
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Russell S. Barron
Administrator



